Laura Rupprecht

Subject: FW: Playground in the Campbell Dr./Cemetery Rd area

From: Don Bagshaw

Sent: September 11, 2022 9:57 PM

To: Willie Popp <wpopp@uxbridge.ca>

Subject: Playground in the Campbell Dr./Cemetery Rd area

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Willie,

| support the deputation that will be presented on September 12th to
bring a playground to the Campbell Drive / Cemetery Road
neighbourhood.

The kids in the neighbourhood would love to have a playground they can
walk to. Our neighbourhood has changed a lot over the last few years
with lots more kids than ever before in the neighbourhood so it would be
great to give them a safe place to play.

And my wife and | would love to have a playground so we can bring our
grandchildren there to play.

We also think the Kirton Court location might be even better since there
would be no loss of trees, and because the ground is already fairly

level. With the new sidewalk under construction, this location is more
accessible than it was previously.

Thank you for your consideration!



Brigitte Koch & Don Bagshaw



